
The Children’s Voice 

Make checks payable to: REACH 
Please send donations to:  Rescue African Children PO Box 836 Roseville,  CA  95661 

Gifts received by April 10, 2018 allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda and thank you!
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  c/o Fred Tumwebaze  
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  PO Box 804      

  Jinja,   Uganda—Africa 
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Write your child/pastor at:  

Shadrak Mutebi is doing great with his 
new prosthetic limb ..Dear Friends,
I am called by the name Shadrak Mutebi. I will be 
making eleven years in the month of June, and I 
have two brothers, Chris and Timothy. I am in 
Primary four (grade four) at Omega School.
I wish to thank my sponsors for changing my life. 
Formerly, I could not easily run and walk but now 
I can do many things on my two legs. My birth 
was a real shock to my father and he abandoned 
us with no notice. We only lately heard sad news 
that he died. I stay with my grandmother, Rose 
Munaku. These days my life is easy on my 
artificial limb my sponsors bought for me. 
At Omega School, we enjoy our lessons, games 
and I have many friends. During our free time we 
enjoy the swings a lot.
I read so hard at school and my teachers are good. 
They make us learn a lot and we learn a lot of 
new things which are very exciting. I believe and 
trust that when I grow big, I am going to be a 
doctor and I will also be in position to fix some 
people’s problems and worries as my sponsors did 
to mine. I always pray for them and ask God to 
make my sponsors also to have a happy life.
God bless you.

Pastor Fred Tumwebaze coming to a church near you?... Pastor Fred is heading south for the month of April.  He will be in Arkansas and then
Palm Canyon Community Church in Moreno Valley, CA, on Sunday, 4/29  He will be in 3 counties in Arkansas, Cleburne, Stone, and 
Independence. Here's the list: 4/1 -   Sun.    10:45 am

4/7 -   Sat.     10:00 am 
4/8 -   Sun.      5:00 pm 
4/11 -   Wed.     7:00 pm 

4/15 -  Sun.     10:45 am

Pleasant Ridge General Baptist  
The Other Side in Wilburn 
Heber Springs Assembly of God         
Jubilee in Bateville
The Christian Lighthouse 
Shady Lawn in Mountain View 
Oak Grove

"           "          6:30 pm 
4/22 - Sun.      10:45 am

Unless otherwise noted, churches are in the Heber Springs/Drasco area.  A sponsor gathering is planned in Dana Point, CA on 4/28. Email for info. 
Administration Update:  Please make sure your checks have your new acct number on them and/or your child's UG number(s)  You will find your 
pledge statement on the back of this newsletter.  For statement questions: email heily@rescueafricanchildren.org

 Pastor Fred enjoying fellowship in 
Northern California and Nevada 

    Thank you to our umbrella church, 
Upper Room Community, in Auburn, 
California, for inviting Pastor Fred to 
preach on "Faith that is Facing 
Opposition."  Pastor Gene rightly 
commented that Fred was more qualified 
to preach on this topic than many of us 
here in the US.  We love our URCC!  They 
have been a great support to REACH USA 
and now to Pastor Fred as well.  

   Thank you to William Jessup 
University, Valley Christian School, and 
Epic Bible College.  It was a blessing to 
get to share with our youth the plight of 
the Ugandan Child.  

Pictured before and after, 
standing with his brother

Shadrak is quite 
nimble with his 
new limb. He 
enjoys climbing 
on the playground 
equiptment.

  In another trip, we traversed a snowy 
mountain from California to Nevada for 
a visit to Valley Christian Fellowship in 
Garnerville, NV.  Pastor Fred was kindly 
invited to share about the REACH 
ministry on Palm Sunday.  It was a great 
time of reconnecting with a generous 
church that had many sponsors.  He was 
warmly received by their Pastor and 
church, and felt very blessed by his visit.  
   From Garnerville we headed to Mason 
Valley Baptist Church in Yerington.  
Many of the sponsors there had their 
children's pictures and assured Pastor 
Fred of their commitment and love for 
their Ugandan children.  It was lovely.  
A sweet woman who was about to 
achieve her 90th year shared that it was 
her desire to take her Omega School 
daughter all the way through college and 
if the Lord called her home, her family 
would take up the sponsorship in her 
place.  Such a loving place!  Our glowing 
hearts, after that pleasant evening made 
the journey back over the cold 
mountain, a much warmer drive.  
May God bless our kind sponsors!




